



Question:

What is your prediction about BTC price in about 1~2 months? Now it is \$113000. Please analyze fundamentally and technically and give me a forecast for 1 and 2 months later.

Answer:

Current Market Context

Spot price: ~\$113,000 (Sep 23 2025)

Recent range: \$111,000–\$117,000

Trend: BTC has pulled back from August's ATH near \$124,200 but is still in a long-term uptrend.

Seasonality: September is historically Bitcoin's weakest month (average -3.77% since 2013), but this year's drop has been modest compared to past "Red Septembers"

Technical Analysis

Structure & Patterns

BTC is trading below its 50-day EMA but above the 200-day EMA — a mixed signal: long-term bullish, short-term corrective

A **rising wedge** pattern has been noted on the daily chart, which can be bearish if confirmed

Key supports:

\$112K (psychological + recent low)

\$107.2K (critical technical support)

\$104K–\$100K (major confluence zone: 200-day EMA + 50% Fibonacci retracement)

Key resistances:

\$117K (liquidity zone + CME gap)



\$122K–\$123.7K (major breakout barrier)

\$129K (1.618 Fibonacci extension target)

Momentum Indicators

RSI around 57 — balanced, room for upside

ADX ~17 — trend strength is weak, suggesting choppy price action until a breakout

Parabolic SAR dots below price — still signaling bullish continuation

Fundamental Analysis

Macro Drivers

Fed policy: First rate cut in decades with inflation still ~2.9% — historically bullish for BTC as liquidity increases

ETF flows: Spot BTC ETFs have seen >\$1.1B inflows in 10 days, indicating strong institutional demand

Mining metrics: Hash rate at record highs (1.12B TH/s) and miners holding reserves — signals long-term confidence

On-chain data: Exchange reserves shrinking, Long/Short ratio ~1.20 — traders leaning bullish

Risks

Heavy long positioning could trigger sharp liquidations if support breaks.

Regulatory uncertainty or macro shocks (USD rally, geopolitical events) could accelerate downside.

Forecast Scenarios

Month Outlook (Late Oct 2025)

Bullish case: Break above \$117K → retest \$122K–\$123.7K. If momentum holds, \$125K possible.

Base case: Range \$107K–\$117K as market digests Fed cut and ETF inflows.



Bearish case: Break below \$107K → slide to \$104K–\$100K support zone.

Probability weighting (based on current structure & fundamentals):

Bullish breakout: ~45%

Range consolidation: ~35%

Bearish correction to \$104K–\$100K: ~20%

Month Outlook (Late Nov 2025)

Bullish extension: If \$123K breaks in Oct, \$129K target in Nov

Neutral: Continued range \$110K–\$123K if macro remains stable but no breakout catalyst.

Bearish extension: If \$104K–\$100K breaks, deeper correction toward \$95K–\$92K possible before year-end.

Strict Takeaway

Upside potential: \$123K–\$129K in 1–2 months if \$117K breaks and ETF inflows persist.

Downside risk: \$104K–\$100K if \$107K fails — watch \$112K closely as the first warning level.

Action bias: For traders, \$117K breakout is the trigger for longs; \$107K breakdown is the trigger for shorts.

Strict Trading Triggers

Go long only if:

Price closes above \$117K with strong volume.

Target \$122K–\$123.7K, then \$129K if momentum holds.

Stop-loss just below \$114K to protect against false breakouts.

Go short only if:

Price closes below \$107K.

Target \$104K–\$100K, possibly \$95K if selling accelerates.



Stop-loss just above \$110K to avoid whipsaws.

If you act now at \$113K

No clear breakout or breakdown — you'd be trading inside the range (\$107K–\$117K), which is high-risk and low-reward unless you're scalping intraday.

Best move: **Wait for one of the triggers** to fire before committing capital.

If you must take a position now:

Lean small-size long with a tight stop under \$111K if you believe \$117K will break soon.

Or stay flat and preserve capital until the market shows its hand.